

Michael Adamo Strawbridge Studios Inc.

March 14, 2023

Re: PreK-12 Photography Services

Dear Mr. Adamo,

At the Raytown C-2 School District regular Board of Education meeting held on March 13, 2023, the Board approved renewing Strawbridge Studios agreement for the 2023-2024 school year. This is the first year of renewal for this agreement.

Please contact Victoria Denney if you have any further questions.

Respectfully,

Dr. Chris reiner

Chief Executive Academic Officer

Raytown Quality Schools

cc: Building Principals